Wellington Street Feedback Form

E Auckland
On-ramp June 2012

NZ TRANSPORT AGENCY Transport

WAKA KOTAHI
An Auckland Council Organisation

The NZTA and AT seek your input into the Wellington Street on-ramp review process. In particular, we would like
you to tell us how you and your community have been affected since the opening of Victoria Park Tunnel and the
continued closure of the Wellington Street on-ramp. We want to know what outcome you are wanting and why.
Your views will be included as part of the review and later in the decision about the future of the on-ramp.

Your name or organisation you represent:

Address:

Phone: Email:

1. What positive effects have you observed or experienced since the Victoria Park Tunnel fully opened in March 2012, with the Wellington
Street on-ramp remaining closed? Please explain what positive effects you have noticed, and where and when this has occurred:

2. What negative effects have you experienced since the Victoria Park Tunnel fully opened in March 2012, with the Wellington Street
on-ramp remaining closed? Please explain what negative effects you have noticed, and where and when this has occurred.

3. What are your current views on the future of the on-ramp?

[ ] Remain closed
|:| Re-open

[] Partial opening (eg. certain days or particular hours only)

Please explain:

4. Is there anything else you have noticed or that you would like the NZTA and AT to take into consideration when undertaking the review?

NZ Transport Agency
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Thank you for your feedback on the
Wellington Street on-ramp review.

1. First fold here
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2. Second fold here
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3. Tape here once folded



